Oneida County Department of Purchasing Anthony J. Picente Jr.

800 Park Ave 6™ Floor Utica, NY 13501 County Executive
Phone (315) 798-5880 Fax (315) 798-4042
purchasing@ocgov.net Alfred A. Barbato
Director
MEMORANDUM

To:  Bidders
From: Alfred A. Barbato, Director of Purchasing

Re:  Replacement of Structure C1B-53, Fuller Road over Steuben Creek, Town of Steuben
and Structure C1B-58 Floyd-Camroden Road over Six Mile Creek-Floyd -Bid Ref #2220

Date: May 9, 2024
Thank you for bidding on the above Bid Ref #2220

Please be advised the above-mentioned bid has been awarded to the lowest qualified bidder:

Bidder Bid Amount
Murphy Excavating Corp. of New Hartford, NY $1,411,580.00

[f bidder requires return of bid bond(s), please contact the Oneida County Department of Public Works
at (315) 793-6239. Provide the bid reference number, company name, and return address.

** THIS IS NOT A NOTICE TO PROCEED: **

A purchase order/contract will be issued to the successful
vendor (s) shortly. This is a time to get your paperwork in
order such as insurance policies and other required items.
Other vendors should return all bid documents at this time.

Thank You



